Jerry Roe

From:

Mark McDermott <mmcderm@umich.edu>

Sent:

Monday, December 3, 2018 2:35 PM

To:

bldg@leonitownship.com

Subject:

1592 Ambs Shore Dr., Jackson MI 49201 VARIANCE

Variance Board of Leoni Twp., Jackson MI 49201

My wife and I are cancelling our appeal to have a lake side deck constructed, that would shorten the minimum distance of 25ft from the shore line as required by law. After finally making contact with the DEQ, it was brought to our attention by Melissa Letosky, that we would be unable to secure a response by the time required for the December 10th meeting. We have proceeded with a deck that meets the constraints of the law.

We would like to thank the board for hearing our request and allowing us an opportunity to find an alternative hardship.

Mark and Sally McDermott